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Easter is April 20, 2025 

Easter Communion Vespers 

We welcome Easter weekend with a  

special communion service and vespers 

service on Friday, April 18. 

Easter Sabbath Worship Service 

Join us for a wonderful Easter worship service on Sab-

bath, April 19, and bring along your friends and neigh-

bors! The service will feature inspiring music and a 

church choir as we commemorate the death and cele-

brate the resurrection of our Savior, Jesus. 



Upcoming  
Events              

Church              
Birthdays 

 

Auburn SDA Community 
Church 

12225 Rock Creek Road,                     
Auburn, CA 95602                        

Phone 530/885-4232                            
Head Pastor—Mel Baga                

Youth Pastor -  Adam Weeks                               
Office e-mail – office@aubsda.net                     

Website – www.aubsda.org       
Newsletter Editor –                     

Michael O’Haver  E-mail –
GodsScribeMike@gmail.com 

  Sermon 

  Notes   

April 5: Pastor Mel         

April 12: Pastor Mel         

April 19: Pastor Mel      

April 26: Pastor Mel   
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April 1 - PHAA 4th Quarter 

Begins 

April 11-13 - Weekend to 

Remember Marriage Re-

treat 

April 18 - Easter Commun-

ion Vespers  

April 19 - Easter Sabbath 

May 2-4 - Christian Men’s 

Retreat at Leoni Meadows 

May 17 - Teacher Apprecia-

tion Sabbath 

Grief Relief    
Tip 

 

Lend a Supportive Ear to 

Others in Need.  
 

Maybe someone else’s grief 

doesn’t affect you in the same 

way or much at all. It’s still 

important to support your 

loved ones during their griev-

ing process. Be there to listen 

and comfort them. With kids, 

listening and being supportive 

is critical.  

Along Came a Spider 
 
 
 

Along came a little spider, 
He was previously an outsider, 

 
But once he crawled in, 

No one cared where he’d been, 
 

Just where it was now, 
Not quite so scary somehow. 

 
Living in a dark dank cave, 

You’d think humanity’d stave, 
 

But a cave makes a good tomb. 
It is reminiscent of the womb. 

 
Soon they’d sealed them both in, 

A dead body and a spider thin. 
 

But then the rock was removed, 
That had sealed and entombed, 

 
And a commanding voice raised. 
The spider was at first unphased, 

 
Then to it’s utmost surprise, 
The dead body began to rise. 

 
He shook off the shroud, 
But there was no crowd. 

 
The dead was now alive, 

So all humanity could survive, 
 

But there was no one to witness, 
This act of forgiveness. 

 
The little spider watched in awe, 

Disbelieving what he saw, 
 

That one man would choose to die, 
And the only reason why, 

 
Was because he loved all mankind, 

So salvation they could find. 
 

© 9-24-05 by Michael O’Haver  
Inspired by a sermon 
from David Carreon 

Grace Ferolino …………… Apr 04 

Jerome Murillo……………. Apr 07 

Micah Brown………………… .Apr 07 

Nathan Krussow…………… Apr 09 

Karen Nicola………………….  Apr 12 

Jean Rouse…………………...  Apr 13 

Jacquie Brown……………….  Apr 15 

Katherine Price………………  Apr 17 

Michael O'Haver…………...  Apr 21 

Micah Baga…………………...  Apr 24 

Alta Miller…………………….  Apr 25 

Lisa Ojeda …………………….. Apr 26 

mailto:office@aubsda.net
http://www.aubsda.org


 

 

BAPTISMS 
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May 2—May 4, 2025 

Leoni Meadows 

Register: www.leonimeadows.org 

530/626-3610 Ext. 1 

BUILT FOR  

FREEEDOM 
Marty Miller—Speaker                                  

President of Blueprint for Men 

Tom Pyke—Devotional Speaker 

West Coast Blueprint for Men  

Cost: 

Cabin + Meals—$175/Person 

Lodge Double Occupancy—$260/Person 

Lodge Single Occupancy—$340 

 

On February 1, we celebrated the baptism of Josh Alling-

ton and his decision to follow Jesus. 

On February 22, we celebrated the baptism of Debbie 

Hernandez. 

Let’s keep Josh and Debbie in our prayers during this next 

step in their walk of life. 
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On February 27-28 & March 1-2, Pine Hills Adventist Academy Performing Arts did another amazing job pre-

senting, “The Music Man” to the community. All the students did wonderful and was enjoyed by everyone! 


